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This month at
Playcentre we have had
two new families enrol.
We welcome Kari and
Eimnin Hoey and Elke
and Nadia Key. We
have also had to fare-
well Ruth and Nicholas
Allan. Ruth has been an
active and supportive
member for five and a
half years and Nicholas
since he was a new
baby. They will both be
sadly missed and we
wish them well.

Very special thanks
to Margaret and Terry
Blumhardt for donating
hats, boxes and various
other useful items to the
centre.

The following article was printed in the latest National
Playcentre journal.

A great big collage creation

Our centre recently had a particularly enjoyable and produc-
tive session, despite the rainy weather. Nicholas (five) was wanting
to make a map as we arrived on session, so it began!

Waiatarua Playcentre serves a large semi-rural area and so it
was quite a challenge to ensure the map would cover all the roads
where people lived. Onto a piece of large card, roads were named,
then the map was placed on the floor. Collage was set out and we
even found card that made great house shapes.

The map had immediate appeal and became a real focus for
the session. Some very close, precious moments were shared by
parents and children, as they decided how best to decorate their
house. Each house became special and unique.

As the houses were stuck on, the environment began to be deco-
rated too. | loved the ‘glitter trees’ with coloured ice-cream stick
trunks that Bailey (four) put on the map. | thought this was a lovely
image of the native bush in our area.

The session ended with everyone feeling a deep satisfaction at
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how the map had turned out. And on our display at the next com-
munity market day, Waiatarua Playcentre puts themselves on the
map! Perhaps you might like to make a map too!

Ruth Allan, Waiatarua Playcentre (Te Akoranga Assn.)

The following poem was written by Jill Rennie from the Paeroa
Playcentre and was published in the Playcentre Journal.

Playcentre /s our playing place
Real fun place to be

We're busy learning all the time
Theres lots to do and see.

We've fots of toys to play with
There’s cars and dolfs and swings
There’s blocks and books and puzzles
And many other things.

We fike to do bright paintings
Make playdough morning tea
Drive tractors in the sandpit
Build blocks up 7 2 3

Sormnetimes we do baking

Or hunt for insects in the grass
Or dance and sing to music
The morning fast

So why not come and see us
Therel! be lots for you to do

You fust might get to like it

And become a playceritre family too.

The Playcentre is situated down the drive next to the Commu-
nity Centre, 911 West Coast Road, and if you would like to join us
our session times are Monday, Wednesday and Friday 9.30 am -
12 noon. You can phone Playcentre during these hours on 814-
8835 or Debbie on 814-9187 after hours.
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